
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
What a wonderful start to Brambles and our pre-
school year!   
 
The two open afternoons really helped everyone get 
to know where everything in Brambles is, meet pre-
school staff and each other.  Friday was a super start 
for those who’s first day it was.  We are looking 
forward to everyone settling in over the coming 
weeks. 

 

 
Something Special 

This section of the weekly newsletter is to share 
ideas and top tips that will help with your pre-
schooler. If you have any ideas, please email 
Brambles so it can be shared with Brambles families. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time This Week 

Stories: Children have chosen from some 
of their favourite stories in the 
library area. 

Song:  Children have shared their 
favourite songs from home. 

Rhyme: Children have been choosing a 
rhyme from the basket. 

 

 
Please read through the Family Pack.  It 
contains everything you need to know. A link 
was sent in your pack over the holidays. 
 
Please label everything that comes to 
Brambles, especially coats and jumpers. 

Wednesday 17th October 
Parents Evening 3.30-7.00pm 

22nd – 26th October 
Half term Brambles closed 

Friday 14th December  
Brambles Class Assembly 11am – 1pm 

Wednesday 19th December  
Last day of Autumn term 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 
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WB: 03/09/18 
Contact Information: Brambles Pre-School, The Green, Brampton, Huntingdon, Cambs. PE28 4RF. 01480 375063 

Email: brambles@brampton.cambs.sch.uk 
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